28 September 2015
Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited BMW to provide a statement in response to the refugee crisis in Europe.
BMW sent us the following statement:
“The BMW Group is involved in various integration projects since several years. Due to the current developments, we want to bring a further package of measures on the way. This is a combination of language courses and assignments for career orientation and qualification.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Below you will get more detailed information about our plans for a possible employment of refugees in the BMW Group:
• The first component is the availability of highly qualified refugees to work over an orientation employment period with flanking language course at the BMW Group. This will be done in cooperation with the Federal Employment Agency, with which we have coordinated the process already. We begin the project with about 50 refugees the end of November in Munich
• From December, this project will be expanded to BMW plant sites Landshut, Dingolfing, Regensburg, Leipzig and Berlin and selected branches of the BMW Group.
• In addition, we explore how we can involve refugees in the company's introductory training program of the BMW Group in the short term and possibly also in the vocational training program.”

